Professor Harry M. Gehman Executive Director, MAA SUNY at Buffalo Buffalo, New York 14214

Dear Professor Gehman:

Since my letter of August 13, I have made four additional appointments of MAA Representatives. They are:

Mr. Gerald D. Erickson
Department of Mathematics
North Iowa Community College (previously called Mason City
Mason City, Iowa Junior College)

Mr. Thomas Waddill Department of Mathematics Centerville Community College Centerville, Iowa

Mr. David Q. Porter
Department of Mathematics
Muscatine Community College
Muscatine, Iowa 52761

Mr. John J. Martin Department of Mathematics Emmetsburg Community College Emmetsburg, Iowa 50536

I have not received answers to several other letters which I have sent to two-year colleges. If others accept their appointments, I will send them to you in the future.

Sincerely,

William L. Waltmann, Ph. D. Chairman, Iowa Section, MAA

Jer Spinder